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  ACC Meeting August 1st 2024 
      Hotel Ballabona 

Meeting opened by Steve at 15.00 

Apologies: Alan and Margaret, Carol, Ken and Nat, Malcolm and Jean, Lesley, Judy 
Minutes from last minute were circulated, no matters arising. Minutes proposed by David, 
seconded bySue. 

1. Treasurer informed €1,808 in club funds 

2. Membership, Club welcomed a new member – Tony Nash, Total membership now at 44 

3. Regalia – Bob said nothing much to report, Christine and Daryl given their new packs, Patrick 
also given new pack. Members to please inform Bob with size if cotton shirts required. 

4. Newsletter  Ken not at meeting as returning from UK so will update at next meeting, if members 
have 
anything for the newsletter please forward to Ken. 

5. Events– Steve informed that Arboleas Rocks was a great night but parking was an issue, this 
will hopefully improve next year, Steve will speak with organiser. I t was proposed and voted on 
that we should Marshal the parking ourselves next year.  

Bill and Sylvia attended the 950 and reported that is was very enjoyable.  

The July run organised by Ken and Nat was enjoyed and the meal at Indian Garden was excellent.  

Not many events in August, no 950. Most events start again in September. If you see any 
upcoming events please let Steve know, Will and David will keep a watch on Facebook.  

Tony enquired about the runs and volunteers requested for the runs 
in 2025.  

The September event was discussed, there will be a good turnout. 
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David and Sue visited the British Motor Museum while in UK and recommended it, sparked a 
few discussions of different shows, runs and places visited. 

August run is organised by Michael and Hazel, 20 signed up at present, there are spaces left so 
please let Michael and Hazel know if you are attending, cutoff date for numbers and menu 
choices is Friday August 15 th . 

Any other Business. 

Please can we all be sure that we reply to those organising the runs via email please and do not 
use the WhatsApp platform. 

Jobs in Progress 

Steve has almost finished the Mustang 

Julian is doing the Thunderbird which will be off the road until October. 

A discussion followed of various experiences of rewiring etc. 

David´s green plates have arrived but as yet the car has no insurance. 

Meeting closed at 16.00 

Next Meeting 3PM September 5th at Hotel Ballabona
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